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Memo 
 

 
 
 
May 12, 2021 
 
 
To: Members, 
 Community Wellness Committee 
 
Re: Community Investment Grants Program 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Community Wellness Committee receive and file this communication. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Laurie Shalley, Director, Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services and Dave Slater, Manager, City 

Projects, will share a presentation that provides an overview of the Community Investment 

Grants Program (CIGP), along with the work underway related to the harm reduction and 

accessible recreation funding streams approved by Council through the 2021 budget process.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Laurie Shalley, Director  

Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services  


